
May 30, 2002

Mr. Harold W. Keiser
Chief Nuclear Officer and President
PSEG Nuclear LLC - N09
P. O. Box 236
Hancocks Bridge, NJ 08038

SUBJECT: ASSESSMENT FOLLOW-UP - SALEM UNIT 1

Dear Mr. Keiser:

On May 12, 2002, the NRC staff completed a quarterly review of Hope Creek and Salem Units
1 & 2.  The assessment evaluated the performance indicators (PIs) and inspection results.  The
purpose of this letter is to inform you of your safety performance during this period and our
plans for future inspection at your facility.  

Our review of Salem Unit 1 first quarter 2002 performance identified that the White threshold
was crossed for the “Unplanned Power Changes Per 7000 Critical Hours” performance
indicator (PI).  As a result, we have assessed Salem Unit 1 performance to be in the Regulatory
Response column of the NRC’s Action Matrix.   Therefore, we plan to perform a supplemental
inspection in accordance with Inspection Procedure 95001.  This inspection procedure is
conducted to provide assurance that the root and contributing causes for the individual and
collective risk significant performance issues are understood, to independently assess the
extent of condition, and to provide assurance that the corrective actions are sufficient to prevent
recurrence.  

Please inform Glenn Meyer of my staff within 20 days of receipt of this letter of your schedule
for completing any evaluations of the issues that led to this White PI so that we can schedule
our inspection during the coming months at an appropriate time mutually convenient to both
parties.  

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the NRC's "Rules of Practice," a copy of this letter will be
available electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public Document Room or from the
Publicly Available Records (PARS) component of NRC's document system (ADAMS). ADAMS
is accessible from the NRC Web site at http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html (The Public
Electronic Reading Room).
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Please contact Glenn Meyer at (610) 337-5211 with any questions you may have regarding this
letter.

Sincerely,

/RA/

A. Randolph Blough, Director
Division of Reactor Projects

Docket No. 05000272
License No. DPR-70

cc: E. Simpson, Senior Vice President and Chief Administrative Officer 
D. Garchow, Vice President - Operations
G. Salamon, Manager - Licensing
R. Kankus, Joint Owner Affairs
J. J. Keenan, Esquire
Consumer Advocate, Office of Consumer Advocate
F. Pompper, Chief of Police and Emergency Management Coordinator
M. Wetterhahn, Esquire
State of New Jersey
State of Delaware
N. Cohen, Coordinator - Unplug Salem Campaign
E. Gbur, Coordinator - Jersey Shore Nuclear Watch
E. Zobian, Coordinator - Jersey Shore Anti Nuclear Alliance
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Distribution: H. Miller, RA
J. Wiggins, DRA
A. Blough, DRP
W. Lanning, DRS
B. Holian, DRP
R. Crlenjak, DRS
G. Meyer, DRP
R. Barkley, DRP
T. Haverkamp, DRP
L. Prividy, DRS
R. Lorson, DRP - SRI - Salem
L. Prividy, DRS
J. Furia, DRS
G. Smith, DRS
N. McNamara, DRS
B. Platchek, DRP
T. Bergman, OEDO
S. Richards, NRR
R. Fretz, PM, NRR
G. Wunder, Backup PM, NRR
Chief, NRR/DIPM/IIPB
RidsNRRDipmlipb
Region I Docket Room (with concurrences)
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